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Congratulations to our Unit Manager Elizabeth Caber and Head Chef Lynne for being awarded Employees of the Month for

April at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Our Manager Nicola presented them both with a certificate, voucher and flowers to celebrate their passion and dedication to

Woodstock and their job roles.

Well done ladies!

 

 

 


